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CONSORTIUM UPDATE

• SP PD WBS sent to Eric and included in the global WBS and presented at 
the RRB meeting of November 2-3.

‘This information was well-received by the Resource Review Board (RRB) 
members during their meeting’

• Many thanks to all the members of the Consortium who contributed to 
have it in place in due time!

• Next major deliverables:

● TP which needs to be submitted  in April 2018

● TDR needed in April 2019

• DUNE management is asking to have a baseline design for SP PD and an 
alternate one by the time of TP. Not possible in our case and we will 
negotiate to keep the three designs on the same plane up to the TDR.



CONSORTIUM UPDATE 
CONT.

● We need to define a Consortium R&D plan which drives us to the TDR. 
Dave will explain our proposal on how to coordinate this effort.

● Mark Thomson held a TDR/TP kick-off meeting in the past week and 
explained how the documents need to be redacted. Our Editor is Bob 
Wilson, who will go through the (many) details.

● We should try to coordinate our many meetings (WG + consortium). We 
have 6 meeting in total – each one on a be-weekly base. It is desirable to 
have 3 meetings per week. I will get in touch with WG leaders to work out a 
global schedule.
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